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Mr. Jason Wenig

The Creative Workshop
118 NW Hill Street
Dania Beach, Florida
33004

March 18, 2004 |

Dear Jason,

Thank you so much for a most enjoyable field trip. I knew, from the moment I spoke
with you on the telephone, that you would be a wonderful host to any age group.” Your
easy manner and hospitable nature further corroborated my immediate impressions.

The kids talked about the experience all through lunch at the ice cream parlor. In
between mouthfuls of whipped cream and hot fudge, classic cars and restoration were the |
basis of lunch conversation. Back at school, students continue to rave about that day.

I am extremely appreciative that you made time for us out of your busy schedule, and that |
you were so gracious with your time and knowledge.

Sincerely,

Beuce (2897,

Barl les Bruce Pachter
English Teacher Science Teacher
North Broward Preparatory Schools




